
The Appalachian Gerontology Experiences: Advancing Diversity in Aging Research

Scholars Program invites you to attend our Virtual Open House on November 16,

2020 from 4-5 p.m.! Individuals who are interested in attending are asked to

complete the Open House Registration Form on our website age-adar.wvu.edu. 

We can't wait to kick-off our new program with you!

Open House
NOVEMBER 16, 2020

4-5 P.M.

Chance to
win $25

gift cards!

Follow us on Social Media:
 @agingwvu

For More Information, Contact Us: 
age-adar@mail.wvu.edu 

Visit Our Website: age-adar.wvu.edu 
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